
 

 

 

 

 

Attendees: Justice Coats (Chair), Judge Dailey (Vice Chair), Judge Freyre (Vice Chair), 
Judge Greenacre. 

Telephone participants: Judge Romeo, Chief Judge Samour, Judge Tuttle. 

Staff: Jeremy Beck (Reporter). 

I. Approval of Minutes 

The Committee approved the minutes for the October 19, 2017, meeting. 

II. Discussion of Instructions Affected/Created by 2017 Legislation 

Resuming an item from the October meeting, the Committee finalized all but a few of 
the remaining instructions that were affected/created by 2017 legislation.  For the 
handful of instructions where questions remain, the Reporter will resolve those issues in 
the coming weeks and send follow-up emails to the Committee. 

III. Adding Comments to 2017 Edition 

The Committee reviewed the Reporter’s email suggesting adding Comments to existing 
instructions based on recent case law.  The Committee revised a number of these 
Comments and then approved their addition to the 2017 edition. 

IV. Next Meeting 

The next meeting of the Committee will take place on Thursday, January 18, 2018, in 
the supreme court conference room.  At that meeting, the Committee will finalize the 
2017 edition of the Model Criminal Jury Instructions, which the Reporter will then post 
on the Committee’s website. 

The Chair adjourned the meeting at 4:40 p.m. 
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